
 
 
 
Meeting Notes 
January 2nd , 2002 
 
President Cheryl Baugh called the meeting to order at 7:06 p.m. 
Secretary Cheri Wilson read the minutes from December’s meeting, which were 

approved. 
Treasurer Jim Mueller was absent and therefore no treasurer’s report. 
 
Old Business 
 
Pat Ezard volunteered to check on the LCC site for event use this summer and in the 

future since construction at the college has slowed down. 
No word yet from the Coos Bay site.  Cheryl Baugh is keeping in contact with the 

appropriate person 
Tim Thoming is directing the table setup for our club at the Race Central Swap meet in 

Portland, Saturday, January 26th.  Tim requested volunteers to help man the table.  
The following people agreed to work 3 hours shifts:  Cheryl and Bill Baugh, Dan 
Mullins, Arlie Cooper, and Bob and Cheri Wilson. 

Tracy May volunteered to serve as Chief Tech Inspector for 2002.  Bruce Shelton, Arlie 
Cooper, and Ryan Wamsley will assist Tracy May. 

The timing trailer work party is scheduled for 9:00 a.m., Saturday, January 12th at Bill 
and Cheryl Baugh’s house for completing the timing trailer.  The following 
people volunteered to help:  Bill Baugh, Arlie Cooper, Pat Ezard, Tracy May, and 
Ryan Kossol. 

 
New Business 
 
Dan Mullins announced Maryhill HillClimb is no longer going to be run by the group 

that has been hosting it.  Oregon Region SCCA may be willing to take it over.  
Cheryl Baugh stated that NHA and EESCC would be willing to help with the 
event if needed. 

Cheri Wilson submitted a design for event trophies.  Cheryl Baugh suggested that if 
anyone else has an idea for event trophies to please submit it as soon as possible. 

Robin Lyons suggested a hand stamp be available for children whose parents have signed 
the liability waiver.  This way everyone feels like they are being included in 
events.  Cheryl Baugh stated she would take it under advisement. 

Bill Baugh suggested that EESCC may want to setup a booth at the Corvette Club Swap 
Meet in Puyallup, WA on February 17th. 

Cheri Wilson requested that drivers call or email her to reserve their driver number for 
2002.  This will shorten lines at registration.  A notice will be put on the website 
and in the newsletter about reserving numbers. 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:00 p.m., and we moved on to our traditional cash drawing 
which was won by Sandy Davis.  Sandy has won 2 months in a row.    
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